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“My favorite movie is ‘It’ 
because it’s a scary movie” - 

Anthony (Rm. 103) 

Serendipity Center Welcomes Everyone! 
 October is Bullying 

Prevention Month! 
Here are ways that 

YOU can help 
combat bullying: 

 Make friends with 
someone you 

don’t know 
 Challenge others 

to be kind 
 Don’t ignore 
bullying. Stand up 

for people who 
are being bullied 

 Don’t judge 
others 

 Use kind words 

 

Staff at Serendipity work hard to 
prevent bullying at school by creating 
policies and rules about bullying, 
building a safe environment through a 
culture of acceptance, tolerance and 
respect, and by educating students 
and staff.  A new image you may have 
seen around the school is this poster, 
which describes that at Serendipity 
everyone is welcome, no matter who 
you are or who you are becoming.  
The Equity Committee is a group of 
staff that meets every other week after 
school.  The mission of the Equity 
Enrichment Team is to aim to provide a 
safe atmosphere to openly express, 
discuss and make positive changes 
toward diversity. We strive to enhance 
our school community’s ability to 
recognize, respect, respond and 
empower differing perspectives and 
life experiences.” 
If you have any questions or 
suggestions for the Equity Enrichment  
Team, please contact Destiny, who is 
the team leader. 

“Hocus Pocus”  “The Shining”  “Ouija, 2014”  

October 13: 
NO SCHOOL— Staff 
Development 

Important Dates: 

October 20: 
HALLOWEEN DANCE  

October 20: 
HARVEST FESTIVAL 

October 23: 
NO SCHOOL— Staff 
Development 

October 27: 
NO SCHOOL FOR 
LOWER SCHOOL 
STUDENTS— Staff 
Development 

 What is your 
favorite scary/
Halloween 
movie? 

Room 113 Students Get Centered with Mandalas 

By Jacob 

By Cameron By Cameron 

By Cameron 

By Dani 
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FROM  
      PRINCIPAL 

MEGAN 

Thank you for a great first month at Serendipity.  I 
have been very impressed by how smooth arrival 
has been this year and that you are all getting 
ready to learn in the morning.  The PBIS Parade of 
School-wide Expectations and our first Safety 
Week were a success because we worked as a 
team.  I appreciate that everyone is working 
together on learning school appropriate coping 
strategies to improve safe behavior, following 
your schedule, and learning.  

Dear Students, 

 

 

- Thanks, Megan 

“Okay class; let’s continue 
where we left off last week, we’re 
learning to control our powers.” Mr. 
Killian the werewolf teacher said, 
“Angel. Why don’t you demonstrate 
what you learned last week? 
Remember class, this is for class only. 
We do NOT use powers on each 
other!” 
 “Okay” said Angel the bunny
-person. Angel stood up and walked 
to the front of the class. Angel 
pushed back her hair behind her 
bunny ears and get into position. 
Angel closed her big, honey eyes 
and brought her hands together. 
Suddenly a perfect water ball was 
beginning to form! She opened her 
eyes and aimed the ball at a huge 
target on the wall, hitting it in the 
bullseye.  
To be continued… 

Random Thoughts  By Nick (Rm. 108) 

Foxy By Carina 

ARTIST’S CORNERARTIST’S CORNER 

Artist:  Charlie 
Title: Death 
Medium: Pencil on Paper 

Artist: Jacob (Rm. 113) 
Title: Untitled 
Medium: Marker on Paper 

 

Caught 
 in the  

Moment 
The moments 

that make 
Serendipity 

Shine 

This new feature of 
the newsletter, 
called “caught in 
the moment” will 
spotlight moments 
where students 
and staff were 
caught on 
camera being 
safe, respectful 
and responsible. 

Congratulations Student 
Council and Decorations 

Committee Students!!!! 

It’s multi-colored.  A magnet.  It is for 
my grandma. 
By Lukas 

This money can only be used at Derek’s 
store.  Because it has my face on it.  It is 
the first and only two hundred dollar in 
existence. 
By Derek 

Student Council had a great 
turn out. We have 7 students 
on Student Council and 4 on 
the Decorations committee.  
Your Representatives are:  

Austin (Rm. 108), Atilla, 
Charles, Nick (Rm. 108), 
Liz, Isaiah (Rm. 105), and 
Katelyn  

And on decorations 
committee: 

Antonio, Anthony (Rm. 
103), Justin (Rm. 103), and 
Dawson  

Some Writing and Art by Room 1 Students 

Alex and Adrian socializing 
on the Nike Playground 

Teacher Sheila making a 
plan with Jeffrey 


